
 

 

Immediate Report – Shlomo Zohar Resignation from B Communications’ Board of 
Directors 

On October 29th, 2020, Mr. Shlomo Zohar notified the Company about his resignation from its 
board of directors due to his appointment as a director at Partner Communications Ltd. As of 
this date, Shlomo Zohar is no longer a director at the Company. 

Sincerely, 

B Communications Ltd. 

 


